
 

January 21, 2022, eBudde email 

 

Dear GSU volunteers, families, and Girl Scout entrepreneurs, 
 
We wanted to make you aware of a bakery inventory issue with our newest cookie, 
Adventurefuls™.  
 
The initial stock of inventory in the Digital Cookie warehouses for shipping direct to 
customers is limited. As a result, at the close of business on Monday, January 24, 
Adventurefuls™ will no longer be an option for purchase through Digital Cookie for 
shipped orders. Customers will still be able to purchase Adventurefuls™ with the girl 
delivery option. 
 
The baker has assured us that they are prioritizing initial orders for fulfillment, so this 
limited inventory will not affect girls’ initial orders or girl-delivery orders from Digital 
Cookie. 
  
Please note that the only cookie variety to experience challenges were Adventurefuls™. 
Our baker has indicated there are no shortages on any other varieties, and in partnership 
with another baker, has largely resolved the Adventurefuls™ shortfall. 
 
After initial orders, Adventurefuls™ will not be available until after they prioritize 
providing product to all councils for initial orders. 
 
Thank you so much for your support of girls in this entrepreneurship program! 


